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INFORMATION 
 

Mrs. Jean Carlson passed away September 21, 2009, at the age of fifty-three years. 
 
Mrs. Carlson began her career with Edmonton Public Schools in 1988 as an educational 
assistant at North Edmonton School.  She also worked at Balwin School.  Mrs. Carlson was 
on sick leave at the time of her death. 
 
Mrs. Carlson is survived by her husband LeRoy and her children Corey and Trina. 
 
A memorial donation on behalf of the Administration and Board of Trustees has been sent to 
the Edmonton City Centre Church Corporation for Balwin School’s Hot Lunch and Snack 
Program. 
 
 
Brian Buchkowsky passed away September 22, 2009, at the age of fifty-two years. 
 
Mr. Buchkowsy began his teaching career with Edmonton Public Schools in 1980 at 
Britannia School.  He also taught at D.S. MacKenzie and Jasper Place Schools. 
 
A memorial donation on behalf of the Administration and the Board of Trustees has been 
sent to Jasper Place School for student football player scholarships. 
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